
No.98/ORD/1
Government of India

Central Vigilance Commission
*****

Satarkta Bhawan, Block ‘A’,
GPO Complex, INA,
New Delhi- 110 023
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Office Order No. 9/2/04

To

All Chief Vigilance Officers

Subject: Improving Vigilance Administration – Increasing transparency in
procurement/sale – use of web-site regarding.

The Commission has issued a directive vide No. 98/ORD/1 dated 18th

December 2003 wherein detailed instructions are issued regarding the use of web-

site for tendering process.  The objective is to improve vigilance administration by

increasing transparency.  The instructions were to take effect from 1st January 2004.

It is noticed that many organisations whose web-sites are functional are still not

putting their tenders on the web-site.  The Commission has desired that CVOs

should ensure compliance of the above directive.  They should regularly pursue the

Newspaper advertisements, the web-site of their organisation and in general keep

track to ensure that the directives of the Commission on this subject are complied

with.  Further, the Commission has desired that the CVOs should indicate in their

monthly report in the column pertaining to tender notices whether all the tenders

have been put on the web-site, and if not, the reasons for non-compliance.  The

explanation of the concerned officers who are not complying with these directions

should be called and further necessary action taken.

   Sd/-
  (Balwinder Singh)
Additional Secretary


